
 

Ref: LateLunches/noc 
 
 
 
15th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
The uptake of school dinners continues to rise and the catering team work tirelessly to ensure your 
child has a variety of choices on the menu. Orders are placed during morning registration each day 
with your child’s class teacher. 
 
If your child misses registration due to exceptional circumstances, e.g. an emergency or doctor’s 
appointment, and will arrive after 9.15am, please contact the school office to ensure your child is 
able to receive their choice of dinner. 
 
If the school office does not receive this information before 9.15am the only available menu option 
the school will be able to provide, at lunch time, will be pasta with a sauce. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. S. Davies 

Headteacher 


